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From the New York Times best-selling author of The Accidental President comes the thrilling
story of the 1948 presidential election, one of the greatest election stories of all time, as
Truman mounted a history-making comeback and staked a claim for a new course for America. On
the eve of the 1948 election, America was a fractured country. Racism was rampant, foreign
relations were fraught, and political parties were more divided than ever. Americans were
certain that President Harry S. Truman’s political career was over. “The ballots haven’t been
counted,” noted political columnist Fred Othman, “but there seems to be no further need for
holding up an affectionate farewell to Harry Truman.” Truman’s own staff did not believe he
could win. Nor did his wife, Bess. The only man in the world confident that Truman would win
was Mr. Truman himself. And win he did. The year 1948 was a fight for the soul of a nation.
In Dewey Defeats Truman, A. J. Baime sheds light on one of the most action-packed six months
in American history, as Truman both triumphs and oversees watershed events—the passing of the
Marshall plan, the acknowledgement of Israel as a new state, the careful attention to the
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origins of the Cold War, and the first desegregation of the military. Not only did Truman win
the election, he succeeded in guiding his country forward at a critical time with high stakes
and haunting parallels to the modern day.
Learn who Jeff Bezos is, how he started Amazon, and even how he came up with company's name.
Primary sources with accompanying questions, multiple prompts, timeline, index, and glossary
also included. Aligned to Common Core Standards and correlated to state standards. Core
Library is an imprint of Abdo Publishing, a division of ABDO.
In Jeff Bezos's own words, the core principles and philosophy that have guided him in
creating, building, and leading Amazon and Blue Origin. In this collection of Jeff Bezos's
writings—his unique and strikingly original annual shareholder letters, plus numerous
speeches and interviews that provide insight into his background, his work, and the evolution
of his ideas—you'll gain an insider's view of the why and how of his success. Spanning a
range of topics across business and public policy, from innovation and customer obsession to
climate change and outer space, this book provides a rare glimpse into how Bezos thinks about
the world and where the future might take us. Written in a direct, down-to-earth style,
Invent and Wander offers readers a master class in business values, strategy, and execution:
The importance of a Day 1 mindset Why "it's all about the long term" What it really means to
be customer obsessed How to start new businesses and create significant organic growth in an
already successful company Why culture is an imperative How a willingness to fail is closely
connected to innovation What the Covid-19 pandemic has taught us Each insight offers new ways
of thinking through today's challenges—and more importantly, tomorrow's—and the never-ending
urgency of striving ahead, never resting on one's laurels. Everyone from CEOs of the Fortune
100 to entrepreneurs just setting up shop to the millions who use Amazon's products and
services in their homes or businesses will come to understand the principles that have driven
the success of one of the most important innovators of our time. Invent and Wander: The
Collected Writings of Jeff Bezos is co-published by PublicAffairs, an imprint of Perseus
Books, and Harvard Business Review Press.
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An “illuminating, lucid, and finely detailed” (The Washington Post) look at Amazon’s worlddominating business model, the current competitors either imitating or trying to outfox
Amazon, and “how Jeff Bezos turned Amazon into the world’s lockdown necessity” (The Times,
UK)—from an award-winning Fortune magazine writer. Like Henry Ford, Sam Walton, or Steve Jobs
in the early years of Ford, Walmart, and Apple, Jeff Bezos is the business story of the
decade. Bezos, the richest man on the planet, has built one of the most efficient wealthcreation machines in history with more than 2% of US household income being spent on nearly
500 million products shipped from warehouses in seventeen countries. Amazon’s business model
has not only turned the retail industry and cloud computing inside out, but now its tentacles
are squeezing media and advertising, and disrupting the state of technology, the economy, job
creation, and society at large. Amazon’s impact is so pervasive that business leaders in
nearly every sector around the world need to understand how this force of nature operates.
Based on unprecedented behind-the-scenes reporting from 150 sources inside and outside of
Amazon, Bezonomics unveils the underlying principles Jeff Bezos uses to achieve his
dominance—customer obsession, extreme innovation, and long-term management, all supported by
artificial intelligence—and shows how these are being borrowed and replicated by companies
across the United States, in China, and elsewhere. Including tips for Amazon-proofing your
business, Bezonomics answers the fundamental question: How are Amazon and its imitators
affecting the way we live, and what can we learn from them? A goldmine for some, and a threat
for others, “Bezonomics” has proven to be a life-shaping force in our lives both now and in
the foreseeable future.
Critically examines the influence of Google, profiling company founders Larry Page and Sergey
Brin while offering insight into their lucrative business processes and assessing the
internal and external threats that may inhibit the company's prospects.
The well-known author and illustrator relates the story of his life and work.
“A thorough and damning exploration of the incestuous relationship between Trump and his
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favorite channel.” —The New York Times “A Rosetta Stone for stuff about this presidency that
doesn’t otherwise make sense to normal humans.” —Rachel Maddow, MSNBC “Stelter’s critique
goes beyond salacious tidbits about extramarital affairs (though there are plenty of those)
to expose a collusion that threatens the pillars of our democracy.” —The Washington Post The
urgent and untold story of the collusion between Fox News and Donald Trump from the New York
Times bestselling author of Top of the Morning. While other leaders were marshaling resources
to combat the greatest pandemic in modern history, President Donald Trump was watching TV.
Trump watches over six hours of Fox News a day, a habit his staff refers to as “executive
time.” In January 2020, when Fox News began to downplay COVID-19, the President was quick to
agree. In March, as the deadly virus spiraled out of control, Sean Hannity mocked
“coronavirus hysteria” as a “new hoax” from the left. Millions of Americans took Hannity and
Trump's words as truth—until some of them started to get sick. In Hoax, CNN anchor and chief
media correspondent Brian Stelter tells the twisted story of the relationship between Donald
Trump and Fox News. From the moment Trump glided down the golden escalator to announce his
candidacy in the 2016 presidential election to his acquittal on two articles of impeachment
in early 2020, Fox hosts spread his lies and smeared his enemies. Over the course of two
years, Stelter spoke with over 250 current and former Fox insiders in an effort to understand
the inner workings of Rupert Murdoch's multibillion-dollar media empire. Some of the
confessions are alarming. “We don't really believe all this stuff,” a producer says. “We just
tell other people to believe it.” At the center of the story lies Sean Hannity, a college
dropout who, following the death of Fox News mastermind Roger Ailes, reigns supreme at the
network that pays him $30 million a year. Stelter describes the raging tensions inside Fox
between the Trump loyalists and the few remaining journalists. He reveals why former chief
news anchor Shep Smith resigned in disgust in 2019; why a former anchor said “if I stay here
I’ll get cancer;” and how Trump has exploited the leadership vacuum at the top to effectively
seize control of the network. Including never before reported details, Hoax exposes the media
personalities who, though morally bankrupt, profit outrageously by promoting the President’s
propaganda and radicalizing the American right. It is a book for anyone who reads the news
and wonders: How did this happen?
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The Mafia began on the small Mediterranean island of Sicily. It grew to become a major
political force in Italy, while its tentacles penetrated every aspect of life in the United
States. Through drugs, it spread its influence around the world. This is its story.
In Outlandish, acclaimed travel writer Nick Hunt takes us across landscapes that should not
be there, wildernesses found in Europe yet seemingly belonging to far-off continents: a patch
of Arctic tundra in Scotland; the continent's largest surviving remnant of primeval forest in
Poland and Belarus; Europe's only true desert in Spain; and the fathomless grassland steppes
of Hungary. From snow-capped mountain range to dense green forest, desert ravines to
threadbare, yellow open grassland, these anomalies transport us to faraway regions of the
world. More like pockets of Africa, Asia, the Poles or North America, they make our own
continent seem larger, stranger and more filled with secrets. Against the rapid climate
breakdown of deserts, steppes and primeval jungles across the world, this book discovers the
outlandish environments so much closer to home - along with their abundant wildlife:
reindeer; bison; ibex; wolves and herds of wild horses. Blending sublime travel writing,
nature writing and history - by way of Paleolithic cave art, reindeer nomads, desert
wanderers, shamans, Slavic forest gods, European bison, Wild West fantasists, eco-activists,
horseback archers, Big Grey Men and other unlikely spirits of place - these desolate and rich
environments show us that the strange has always been near.
ONE OF AMAZON'S BEST BOOKS OF 2017 A look deep inside the new Silicon Valley, from the New
York Times bestselling author of The Everything Store Ten years ago, the idea of getting into
a stranger's car, or a walking into a stranger's home, would have seemed bizarre and
dangerous, but today it's as common as ordering a book online. Uber and Airbnb have ushered
in a new era: redefining neighborhoods, challenging the way governments regulate business,
and changing the way we travel. In the spirit of iconic Silicon Valley renegades like Steve
Jobs and Bill Gates, another generation of entrepreneurs is using technology to upend
convention and disrupt entire industries. These are the upstarts, idiosyncratic founders with
limitless drive and an abundance of self-confidence. Led by such visionaries as Travis
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Kalanick of Uber and Brian Chesky of Airbnb, they are rewriting the rules of business and
often sidestepping serious ethical and legal obstacles in the process. The Upstarts is the
definitive story of two new titans of business and a dawning age of tenacity, conflict and
wealth. In Brad Stone's riveting account of the most radical companies of the new Silicon
Valley, we discover how it all happened and what it took to change the world.
The authoritative account of the rise of Amazon and its intensely driven founder, Jeff Bezos,
praised by the Seattle Times as "the definitive account of how a tech icon came to life."
Amazon.com started off delivering books through the mail. But its visionary founder, Jeff
Bezos, wasn't content with being a bookseller. He wanted Amazon to become the everything
store, offering limitless selection and seductive convenience at disruptively low prices. To
do so, he developed a corporate culture of relentless ambition and secrecy that's never been
cracked. Until now. Brad Stone enjoyed unprecedented access to current and former Amazon
employees and Bezos family members, giving readers the first in-depth, fly-on-the-wall
account of life at Amazon. Compared to tech's other elite innovators -- Jobs, Gates,
Zuckerberg -- Bezos is a private man. But he stands out for his restless pursuit of new
markets, leading Amazon into risky new ventures like the Kindle and cloud computing, and
transforming retail in the same way Henry Ford revolutionized manufacturing. The Everything
Store is the revealing, definitive biography of the company that placed one of the first and
largest bets on the Internet and forever changed the way we shop and read.
Most histories of the personal computer industry focus on technology or business. John
Markoff’s landmark book is about the culture and consciousness behind the first PCs—the
culture being counter– and the consciousness expanded, sometimes chemically. It’s a brilliant
evocation of Stanford, California, in the 1960s and ’70s, where a group of visionaries set
out to turn computers into a means for freeing minds and information. In these pages one
encounters Ken Kesey and the phone hacker Cap’n Crunch, est and LSD, The Whole Earth Catalog
and the Homebrew Computer Lab. What the Dormouse Said is a poignant, funny, and inspiring
book by one of the smartest technology writers around.
Page 6/23

Acces PDF The Everything Store Jeff Bezos And The Age Of Amazon Free
Ever wondered why global investors are willing to write million dollar cheques to young and
inexperienced entrepreneurs? Why companies are no longer judged on their ability to make
profits? Why the valuation of a startup can dwarf that of its well-established counterpart?
Is it a bubble? Or have the rules of the game changed? Can these hyper-funded; technology
driven companiesbecome global superpowers? Or is it an unsustainable phenomenon? The Golden
Tap gives you the answers. In a remarkably honest, no holds barred account; Kashyap – himself
a serial entrepreneur – demystifies the technology ecosystem that exists in India today. From
the origins of Amazon and Google, to the remarkable growth of Flipkart and Ola, he
meticulously plots and chronicles a connected global sequence of events. Set in this
background he recounts his personal roller coaster of a life.A story filled with ambition,
greed, vanity, fear and success that all young entrepreneurs can relate to. Is this the
business model of the future? Or merely a game of poker played by master investors? The
answers pour out of The Golden Tap.
The retail industry is facing unprecedented challenges. Across all sectors and markets,
retailers are shifting their business models and customer engagement strategies to ensure
their survival. The rise of online shopping, and its primary player, Amazon, is at the heart
of many of these changes and opportunities. Amazon explores the e-commerce giant's
strategies, providing original insight at a time when the company is on the cusp of
revolutionizing itself even further. Amazon's relentless dissatisfaction with the status quo
is what makes it such an extraordinary retailer. This book explores whether Amazon has what
it takes to become a credible grocery retailer, and as it transitions to bricks and mortar
retailing, explores whether Amazon's stores can be as compelling as its online offering and
if innovations such as voice technology, checkout-free stores and its Prime ecosystem will
fundamentally change the way consumers shop. Written by industry leading retail analysts who
have spent decades providing research-based analysis and opinion, Amazon analyzes the impact
these initiatives will have on the wider retail sector and the lessons that can be learned
from its unprecedented rise to dominance, as stores of the future become less about
transactions and more about experiences.
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Endorsed by the Chartered Banker Institute as required reading for its Chartered Banker
programme, Retail and Digital Banking looks at the changes that have occurred, including
developments in onshore and offshore operations, call centres and the impact of technology
and other critical factors in retail and digital banking. This book considers the evolution
of retail banking services and the major role that technology has played in providing
quality, cost-effective services to consumers. This fascinating text then goes on to offer
expert thought leadership on the future of retail banking and what this could mean for
existing established banks and disruptive new entrants. Retail and Digital Banking offers
readers the opportunity to take a step back and consider the evolution of the sector in which
they work and the tremendous level of change that has occurred over time for all operational
activity. Retail and Digital Banking provides support for the Personal and Private Banking
module assessment and features practical case studies from the banking sector. This essential
text brings the journey of modern banking to life and considers what the future holds. Online
resources include a glossary, workplace activities, regulation updates and assessment
preparation material.
THE INSIDE STORY OF THE EPIC TURNAROUND OF FORD MOTOR COMPANY UNDER THE LEADERSHIP OF CEO
ALAN MULALLY. At the end of 2008, Ford Motor Company was just months away from running out of
cash. With the auto industry careening toward ruin, Congress offered all three Detroit
automakers a bailout. General Motors and Chrysler grabbed the taxpayer lifeline, but Ford
decided to save itself. Under the leadership of charismatic CEO Alan Mulally, Ford had
already put together a bold plan to unify its divided global operations, transform its
lackluster product lineup, and overcome a dysfunctional culture of infighting, backstabbing,
and excuses. It was an extraordinary risk, but it was the only way the Ford family—America's
last great industrial dynasty—could hold on to their company. Mulally and his team pulled off
one of the greatest comebacks in business history. As the rest of Detroit collapsed, Ford
went from the brink of bankruptcy to being the most profitable automaker in the world.
American Icon is the compelling, behind-the-scenes account of that epic turnaround. On the
verge of collapse, Ford went outside the auto industry and recruited Mulally—the man who had
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already saved Boeing from the deathblow of 9/11—to lead a sweeping restructuring of a company
that had been unable to overcome decades of mismanagement and denial. Mulally applied the
principles he developed at Boeing to streamline Ford's inefficient operations, force its
fractious executives to work together as a team, and spark a product renaissance in Dearborn.
He also convinced the United Auto Workers to join his fight for the soul of American
manufacturing. Bryce Hoffman reveals the untold story of the covert meetings with UAW leaders
that led to a game-changing contract, Bill Ford's battle to hold the Ford family together
when many were ready to cash in their stock and write off the company, and the secret
alliance with Toyota and Honda that helped prop up the American automotive supply base. In
one of the great management narratives of our time, Hoffman puts the reader inside the
boardroom as Mulally uses his celebrated Business Plan Review meetings to drive change and
force Ford to deal with the painful realities of the American auto industry. Hoffman was
granted unprecedented access to Ford's top executives and top-secret company documents. He
spent countless hours with Alan Mulally, Bill Ford, the Ford family, former executives, labor
leaders, and company directors. In the bestselling tradition of Too Big to Fail and The Big
Short, American Icon is narrative nonfiction at its vivid and colorful best.

If Amazon can’t win in China, can anyone? When Amazon CEO Jeff Bezos visited China in 2007,
he expected that one day soon China would be a double-digit percentage of Amazon’s sales.
Yet, by 2019, Amazon, the most powerful and successful ecommerce company in the world, had
quit China. In Winning in China: 8 Stories of Success and Failure in the World’s Largest
Economy, Wharton experts Lele Sang and Karl Ulrich explore the success and failure of several
well-known companies, including Hyundai, LinkedIn, Sequoia Capital, and InMobi, as more and
more businesses look to reap profits from the demand of 1.4 billion people. Sang, Global
Fellow at the Wharton School of the University of Pennsylvania, and Ulrich, Vice Dean of
Entrepreneurship and Innovation at the Wharton School, answer four critical questions: Which
factors explain the success (or failure) of foreign companies entering China? What challenges
and pitfalls can a company entering China expect to encounter? How can a prospective entrant
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realistically assess its chances? Which managerial decisions are critical, and which
approaches are most effective? Sang and Ulrich answer these questions by examining the
stories of eight well-known and respected companies that have entered China. They study: How
Norwegian Cruise Line’s entry into China displays how cultural differences can boost or sink
different companies; How Intel, one of the oldest, most respected firms in Silicon Valley,
thrived in a country that seems to favor agile upstarts; How Zegna, the Italian luxury brand,
has emerged as another surprising success story and how it plans to navigate new headwinds
from the COVID-19 pandemic. Through these engaging and illuminating stories, Sang and Ulrich
offer a framework and path for organizations looking for a way to successfully enter the
world’s largest economy. History can be a teacher, and China, a country with 3,500 years of
written history, has much to teach.
Meet a genuine American folk hero cut from the homespun cloth of America's heartland: Sam
Walton, who parlayed a single dime store in a hardscrabble cotton town into Wal-Mart, the
largest retailer in the world. The undisputed merchant king of the late twentieth century,
Sam never lost the common touch. Here, finally, inimitable words. Genuinely modest, but
always sure if his ambitions and achievements. Sam shares his thinking in a candid, straightfrom-the-shoulder style. In a story rich with anecdotes and the "rules of the road" of both
Main Street and Wall Street, Sam Walton chronicles the inspiration, heart, and optimism that
propelled him to lasso the American Dream.
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A memoir of leadership and success: The executive chairman of
Disney, Time’s 2019 businessperson of the year, shares the ideas and values he embraced
during his fifteen years as CEO while reinventing one of the world’s most beloved companies
and inspiring the people who bring the magic to life. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR
BY NPR Robert Iger became CEO of The Walt Disney Company in 2005, during a difficult time.
Competition was more intense than ever and technology was changing faster than at any time in
the company’s history. His vision came down to three clear ideas: Recommit to the concept
that quality matters, embrace technology instead of fighting it, and think bigger—think
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global—and turn Disney into a stronger brand in international markets. Today, Disney is the
largest, most admired media company in the world, counting Pixar, Marvel, Lucasfilm, and 21st
Century Fox among its properties. Its value is nearly five times what it was when Iger took
over, and he is recognized as one of the most innovative and successful CEOs of our era. In
The Ride of a Lifetime, Robert Iger shares the lessons he learned while running Disney and
leading its 220,000-plus employees, and he explores the principles that are necessary for
true leadership, including: • Optimism. Even in the face of difficulty, an optimistic leader
will find the path toward the best possible outcome and focus on that, rather than give in to
pessimism and blaming. • Courage. Leaders have to be willing to take risks and place big
bets. Fear of failure destroys creativity. • Decisiveness. All decisions, no matter how
difficult, can be made on a timely basis. Indecisiveness is both wasteful and destructive to
morale. • Fairness. Treat people decently, with empathy, and be accessible to them. This book
is about the relentless curiosity that has driven Iger for forty-five years, since the day he
started as the lowliest studio grunt at ABC. It’s also about thoughtfulness and respect, and
a decency-over-dollars approach that has become the bedrock of every project and partnership
Iger pursues, from a deep friendship with Steve Jobs in his final years to an abiding love of
the Star Wars mythology. “The ideas in this book strike me as universal” Iger writes. “Not
just to the aspiring CEOs of the world, but to anyone wanting to feel less fearful, more
confidently themselves, as they navigate their professional and even personal lives.”
Mankind now has within its grasp the power to synthesize true artificial life, playing out Dr
Frankenstein's dream in both cyberspace and the real world. In this book, Steve Grand, a
leading exponent of artificial life, provides the first authoritative and comprehensive tour
of the frontiers of this burgeoning new creation. He surveys what has been achieved so far
and looks at future possibilities for generating autonomous, intelligent, even conscious
living things. The fundamental questions he tackles range widely: what is life? What should
the minds, brains and bodies of these new life forms be like? What philosophical guidelines
and computational frameworks are necessary? At the heart of this brilliantly accessible and
thought-provoking book is the author's unique imaginative vision - a vision based on his
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experience of making some of the most advanced artificial life currently available.
In the tradition of Phil Knight's Shoe Dog comes the incredible untold story of how Netflix
went from concept to company - all revealed by co-founder and first CEO Marc Randolph.
"Engaging and insightful." --Reed Hastings, CEO of Netflix "As the founding CEO, Marc
Randolph's leadership defined the culture of Netflix and laid the groundwork for successive,
global revolutions in how we make and consume entertainment." --Gina Keating, author of
Netflixed: The Epic Battle for America's Eyeballs "Charming, fascinating and very funny. If
you've ever wondered how to turn an idea into a global household name - or what happens when
you try - Marc Randolph will demystify the world of Silicon Valley start-ups, and make you
laugh a lot along the way." --Decca Aitkenhead, The Sunday Times "A charming first-person
account of the early days of one of the most successful tech start-ups ever. An engaging read
that will engross any would-be entrepreneur." --The Washington Post Once upon a time, brickand-mortar video stores were king. Late fees were ubiquitous, video-streaming unheard of, and
widespread DVD adoption seemed about as imminent as flying cars. These were the widely
accepted laws of the land in 1997 when Marc Randolph had an idea. It was a simple thought leveraging the internet to rent movies - and was just one of many more proposals, like
personalised baseball bats and a shampoo delivery service, that Randolph would pitch to his
business partner, Reed Hastings, on their commute to work each morning. But Hastings was
intrigued, and the pair - with Hastings as the primary investor and Randolph as the CEO founded a company. Now with over 150 million subscribers, Netflix's triumph feels inevitable
but the twenty-first century's most disruptive start-up began with few believers and calamity
at every turn. From having to pitch his own mother on being an early investor, to the motel
conference room that served as a first office, to server crashes on launch day, to the nowinfamous meeting when they pitched Blockbuster to acquire them, Marc Randolph's
transformational journey exemplifies how anyone with grit, gut instincts and determination
can change the world - even with an idea that many think will never work. What emerges,
however, isn't just the inside story of one of the world's most iconic companies. Full of
counter-intuitive concepts and written in binge-worthy prose, it answers some of our most
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fundamental questions about taking that leap of faith in business or in life: How do you
begin? How do you weather disappointment and failure? How do you deal with success? What even
is success? From idea generation to team building to knowing when it's time to let go, That
Will Never Work is not only the ultimate follow-your-dreams parable but also one of the most
dramatic and insightful entrepreneurial stories of our time. "Marc wastes no time cutting
through the noise and identifying the truth. Every moment I have spent with Marc, whether it
was as he formulated and launched Netflix or since then, has been truly rewarding. Marc
understands what is important whether it is your product, your marketing, or your business
plan. A remarkable and one of a kind visionary." --Mitch Lowe, founder of RedBox and CEO of
MoviePass "An entertaining chronicle of creativity, luck, and unflagging perseverance."
--Kirkus
The authoritative account of the rise of Amazon and its intensely driven founder, Jeff Bezos,
praised by the Seattle Times as "the definitive account of how a tech icon came to life."
Amazon.com started off delivering books through the mail. But its visionary founder, Jeff
Bezos, wasn't content with being a bookseller. He wanted Amazon to become the everything
store, offering limitless selection and seductive convenience at disruptively low prices. To
do so, he developed a corporate culture of relentless ambition and secrecy that's never been
cracked. Until now. Brad Stone enjoyed unprecedented access to current and former Amazon
employees and Bezos family members, giving readers the first in-depth, fly-on-the-wall
account of life at Amazon. Compared to tech's other elite innovators -- Jobs, Gates,
Zuckerberg -- Bezos is a private man. But he stands out for his restless pursuit of new
markets, leading Amazon into risky new ventures like the Kindle and cloud computing, and
transforming retail in the same way Henry Ford revolutionized manufacturing. The Everything
Store is the revealing, definitive biography of the company that placed one of the first and
largest bets on the Internet and forever changed the way we shop and read.
**Winner of the Financial Times and Goldman Sachs Business Book of the Year Award** 'Brad
Stone's definitive book on Amazon and Bezos' The Guardian 'A masterclass in deeply researched
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investigative financial journalism . . . riveting' The Times The definitive story of the
largest and most influential company in the world and the man whose drive and determination
changed business forever. Though Amazon.com started off delivering books through the mail,
its visionary founder, Jeff Bezos, was never content with being just a bookseller. He wanted
Amazon to become 'the everything store', offering limitless selection and seductive
convenience at disruptively low prices. To achieve that end, he developed a corporate culture
of relentless ambition and secrecy that's never been cracked. Until now Jeff Bezos stands out
for his relentless pursuit of new markets, leading Amazon into risky new ventures like the
Kindle and cloud computing, and transforming retail in the same way that Henry Ford
revolutionised manufacturing. Amazon placed one of the first and largest bets on the
Internet. Nothing would ever be the same again.
A New York Times bestseller Ev told Jack he had to ?chill out” with the deluge of media he
was doing. ?It's bad for the company,” Ev said. ?It's sending the wrong message.” Biz sat
between them, watching like a spectator at a tennis match. ?But I invented Twitter,” Jack
said. ?No, you didn't invent Twitter,” Ev replied. ?I didn't invent Twitter either. Neither
did Biz. People don't invent things on the Internet. They simply expand on an idea that
already exists.” Despite all the coverage of Twitter's rise, Nick Bilton of The New York
Times is the first journalist to tell the full story?a gripping drama of betrayed friendships
and highstakes power struggles. The four founders?Evan Williams, Biz Stone, Jack Dorsey, and
Noah Glass?made a dizzyingly fast transition from ordinary engineers to wealthy celebrities.
They fought each other bitterly for money, influence, publicity, and control as Twitter grew
larger and more powerful. Ultimately they all lost their grip on it. Bilton's unprecedented
access and exhaustive reporting have enabled him to write an intimate portrait of four
friends who accidentally changed the world, and what they all learned along the way.
NAMED BEST MARKETING BOOK OF 2011 BY THE AMERICAN MARKETING ASSOCIATION How organizations can
deliver significant performance gains through strategic investment in marketing In the new
era of tight marketing budgets, no organization can continue to spend on marketing without
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knowing what's working and what's wasted. Data-driven marketing improves efficiency and
effectiveness of marketing expenditures across the spectrum of marketing activities from
branding and awareness, trail and loyalty, to new product launch and Internet marketing.
Based on new research from the Kellogg School of Management, this book is a clear and
convincing guide to using a more rigorous, data-driven strategic approach to deliver
significant performance gains from your marketing. Explains how to use data-driven marketing
to deliver return on marketing investment (ROMI) in any organization In-depth discussion of
the fifteen key metrics every marketer should know Based on original research from America's
leading marketing business school, complemented by experience teaching ROMI to executives at
Microsoft, DuPont, Nisan, Philips, Sony and many other firms Uses data from a rigorous survey
on strategic marketing performance management of 252 Fortune 1000 firms, capturing $53
billion of annual marketing spending In-depth examples of how to apply the principles in
small and large organizations Free downloadable ROMI templates for all examples given in the
book With every department under the microscope looking for results, those who properly use
data to optimize their marketing are going to come out on top every time.
A “funny, contemplative” memoir of working at Amazon in the early years, when it was a
struggling online bookstore (San Francisco Chronicle). In a book that Ian Frazier has called
“a fascinating and sometimes hair-raising morality tale from deep inside the Internet boom,”
James Marcus, hired by Amazon.com in 1996—when the company was so small his e-mail address
could be james@amazon.com—looks back at the ecstatic rise, dramatic fall, and remarkable
comeback of the consummate symbol of late 1990s America. Observing “how it was to be in the
right place (Seattle) at the right time (the ’90s)” (Chicago Reader), Marcus offers a
ringside seat on everything from his first interview with Jeff Bezos to the company’s bizarre
Nordic-style retreats, in “a clear-eyed, first-person account, rife with digressions on the
larger cultural meaning throughout” (Henry Alford, Newsday). “Marcus tells his story with wit
and candor.” —Booklist, starred review
In Amazon.com Jeff Bezos built something the world had never seen. He created the most
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recognized brand name on the Internet, became for a time one of the richest men in the world,
and was crowned "the king of cyber-commerce." Yet for all the media exposure, the inside
story of Amazon.com has never really been told. In this revealing, unauthorized account,
Robert Spector, journalist and best-selling author, gives us this up-to-date, fast-paced,
behind-the-scenes story of the company's creation and rise, its tumultuous present, and its
uncertain future.
Jeff Bezos started Amazon in 1994 as an online bookstore based out of his garage. Since then,
the ever-expanding enterprise has revolutionized shopping and, in many important ways,
invented e-commerce as we know it. Today, Amazon is the third-most valuable company in the
world, and Bezos's vast customer-oriented empire has mushroomed to include everything from
cloud computing and fresh food delivery to movie production and consumer electronics. In
recent years, Bezos also has invested in rocket technology, newspaper publishing, and
artificial intelligence. Every arm of Bezos's business, however, is guided by a fundamental
goal: to give customers what they want before they even think to ask for it. First Mover:
Jeff Bezos In His Own Words offers a unique look into the mind of one of the world's most
successful entrepreneurs by collecting more than 500 of Bezos's quotes on business,
technology, customer service, e-commerce, innovation, entrepreneurship, and more.
Meticulously curated from interviews, speeches, shareholder letters, press releases, and
other sources, First Mover creates a comprehensive picture of Jeff Bezos, his obsessions, and
what makes his ventures thrive. After more than 20 years at the helm of Amazon and its
subsidiaries, Bezos continues to operate on what he calls "Day One time" in order to maintain
the early experimental spirit of his business. Since the beginning, when he first saw the
potential of the internet as a powerful tool for commerce, he has looked for trends and
technologies that can alter not just business but daily life. First Mover reveals in detail a
man who wants to push the future forward—and will inspire readers to do the same.
Documents the rise of the video-game icon, offering insight into its creation, the Hollywood
and courtroom dramas triggered by the character's success, and Nintendo's marketing campaign
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targeting non-gamer consumers.
This title examines the remarkable life of Jeff Bezos and his work building the
groundbreaking e-commerce company Amazon.com. Readers will learn about BezoÍs background and
education, as well as his early career. Also covered is a look at how Amazon.com operates,
issues the company faces, its successes, and its impact on society. Color photos and
informative sidebars accompany easy-to-read, compelling text. Features include a timeline,
facts, additional resources, Web sites, a glossary, a bibliography, and an index. Technology
Pioneers is a series in Essential Library, an imprint of ABDO Publishing Company.
Three top Wall Street analysts reveal enduring lessons in sustainable success from the great
industrial titans—the high-tech companies of their day—to the disruptors that now dominate
the economy. Before Silicon Valley disrupted the world with new technologies and business
models, America’s industrial giants paved the way. Companies like General Electric, United
Technologies, and Caterpillar were the Google and Amazon of their day, setting gold standards
in innovation, growth, and profitability. Today’s leaders can learn a great deal from their
successes, as well as their missteps. In this essential guide, three veteran Wall Street
analysts reveal timeless lessons from the titans of industry—and offer battle-tested survival
tactics for an ever-changing world. You’ll learn: how GE became the largest company on
earth—only for a culture of arrogance to set in motion the largest collapse in history how
Boeing reassessed risks, raised profits—and tragically lost its balance how Danaher avoided
the pitfalls of tremendous success—by continually reinventing itself how Honeywell
experienced a near-fatal cultural breakdown—and executed a flawless turnaround how
Caterpillar relied too much on forecasting, lost billions—and rallied by recommitting to the
basics Filled with illuminating case studies and brilliant in-depth analysis, this invaluable
book provides a multitude of insights that will help you weather market upheavals, adapt to
disruptions, and optimize your resources to your best advantage. You’ll learn hard-won
lessons in innovation, growth, resilience, and operational excellence, as well as the timeproven fundamentals of continuous improvement for lasting success. In the end, you’ll have
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your own personal toolbox of useful takeaways from more than a century’s worth of data,
experience, wisdom, and can-do spirit, courtesy of some of the greatest business enterprises
of all time. This is how manufacturers survived the first disruptors of technology—and how
today’s giants can survive and thrive during continuous cycles of disruption.
“The most interesting book ever written about Google” (The Washington Post) delivers the
inside story behind the most successful and admired technology company of our time, now
updated with a new Afterword. Google is arguably the most important company in the world
today, with such pervasive influence that its name is a verb. The company founded by two
Stanford graduate students—Larry Page and Sergey Brin—has become a tech giant known the world
over. Since starting with its search engine, Google has moved into mobile phones, computer
operating systems, power utilities, self-driving cars, all while remaining the most powerful
company in the advertising business. Granted unprecedented access to the company, Levy
disclosed that the key to Google’s success in all these businesses lay in its engineering
mindset and adoption of certain internet values such as speed, openness, experimentation, and
risk-taking. Levy discloses details behind Google’s relationship with China, including how
Brin disagreed with his colleagues on the China strategy—and why its social networking
initiative failed; the first time Google tried chasing a successful competitor. He examines
Google’s rocky relationship with government regulators, particularly in the EU, and how it
has responded when employees left the company for smaller, nimbler start-ups. In the Plex is
the “most authoritative…and in many ways the most entertaining” (James Gleick, The New York
Book Review) account of Google to date and offers “an instructive primer on how the minds
behind the world’s most influential internet company function” (Richard Waters, The Wall
Street Journal).
"He either enchants or antagonizes everyone he meets. But even his enemies agree there are
three things Ray Kroc does damned well: sell hamburgers, make money, and tell stories."
--from Grinding It Out Few entrepreneurs can claim to have radically changed the way we live,
and Ray Kroc is one of them. His revolutions in food-service automation, franchising, shared
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national training, and advertising have earned him a place beside the men and women who have
founded not only businesses, but entire empires. But even more interesting than Ray Kroc the
business man is Ray Kroc the man. Not your typical self-made tycoon, Kroc was fifty-two years
old when he opened his first franchise. In Grinding It Out, you'll meet the man behind
McDonald's, one of the largest fast-food corporations in the world with over 32,000 stores
around the globe. Irrepressible enthusiast, intuitive people person, and born storyteller,
Kroc will fascinate and inspire you on every page.
From the creator of Valuetainment, the #1 YouTube channel for entrepreneurs, and “one of the
most exciting thinkers” (Ray Dalio, author of Principles) in business today, comes a
practical and effective guide for thinking more clearly and achieving your most audacious
professional goals. Both successful entrepreneurs and chess grandmasters have the vision to
look at the pieces in front of them and anticipate their next five moves. In this book,
Patrick Bet-David “helps entrepreneurs understand exactly what they need to do next” (Brian
Tracy, author of Eat That Frog!) by translating this skill into a valuable methodology.
Whether you feel like you’ve hit a wall, lost your fire, or are looking for innovative
strategies to take your business to the next level, Your Next Five Moves has the answers. You
will gain: CLARITY on what you want and who you want to be. STRATEGY to help you reason in
the war room and the board room. GROWTH TACTICS for good times and bad. SKILLS for building
the right team based on strong values. INSIGHT on power plays and the art of applying
leverage. Combining these principles and revelations drawn from Patrick’s own rise to
successful CEO, Your Next Five Moves is a must-read for any serious executive, strategist, or
entrepreneur.
Amazon's business model is deceptively simple: Make online shopping so easy and convenient
that customers won't think twice. It can almost be summed up by the button on every page:
"Buy now with one click." Why has Amazon been so successful? Much of it has to do with Jeff
Bezos, the CEO and founder, whose unique combination of character traits and business
strategy have driven Amazon to the top of the online retail world. Richard Brandt charts
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Bezos's rise from computer nerd to world- changing entrepreneur. His success can be credited
to his forward-looking insights and ruthless business sense. Brandt explains: Why Bezos
decided to allow negative product reviews, correctly guessing that the earned trust would
outweigh possible lost sales. Why Amazon zealously guards some patents yet freely shares
others. Why Bezos called becoming profitable the "dumbest" thing they could do in 1997. How
Amazon.com became one of the only dotcoms to survive the bust of the early 2000s. Where the
company is headed next. Through interviews with Amazon employees, competitors, and observers,
Brandt has deciphered how Bezos makes decisions. The story of Amazon's ongoing evolution is a
case study in how to reinvent an entire industry, and one that anyone in business today
ignores at their peril.
From Design Thinking to Design Doing Innovators today are told to run loose and think lean in
order to fail fast and succeed sooner. But in a world obsessed with the new, where cool added
features often trump actual customer needs, it’s the consumer who suffers. In our quest to be
more agile, we end up creating products that underwhelm. So how does a company like Nest,
creator of the mundane thermostat, earn accolades like “beautiful” and “revolutionary” and a
$3.2 billion Google buyout? What did Nest do differently to create a household product that
people speak of with love? Nest, and companies like it, understand that emotional connection
is critical to product development. And they use a clear, repeatable design process that
focuses squarely on consumer engagement rather than piling on features for features’ sake. In
this refreshingly jargon-free and practical book, product design expert Jon Kolko maps out
this process, demonstrating how it will help you and your team conceive and build successful,
emotionally resonant products again and again. The key, says Kolko, is empathy. You need to
deeply understand customer needs and feelings, and this understanding must be reflected in
the product. In successive chapters of the book, we see how leading companies use a design
process of storytelling and iteration that evokes positive emotions, changes behavior, and
creates deep engagement. Here are the four key steps: 1. Determine a product-market fit by
seeking signals from communities of users. 2. Identify behavioral insights by conducting
ethnographic research. 3. Sketch a product strategy by synthesizing complex research data
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into simple insights. 4. Polish the product details using visual representations to simplify
complex ideas. Kolko walks the reader through each step, sharing eye-opening insights from
his fifteen-year career in product design along the way. Whether you’re a designer, a product
developer, or a marketer thinking about your company’s next offering, this book will forever
change the way you think about—and create—successful products.
Gates reveals the guiding genius behind the unparalleled success of the Microsoft
Corporation-- the biggest and most profitable personal computer software company in history-and exposes the intensely competitive tactics that help it dominate the desktops of America.
Chairman and co-founder of Microsoft, Bill Gates is the most powerful person in the computer
industry and the youngest self-made billionaire in history. His company's DOS and Windows
programs are such universal standards that more than nine out of ten personal computers
depend on Microsoft software. Under the "Microsoft Everywhere" rallying cry, Gates intends to
expand his company's worldwide dominance to office equipment, communications, and home
entertainment. Vivid and definitive, Gates details the behind the scenes history of the
personal computer industry and its movers and shakers, from Apple to IBM, from Steve Jobs to
Ross Perot. Uncovering the inside stories of the bitter battle for control of the expanding
personal computing market, Gates is a bracing, comprehensive portrait of the industry, the
company, and the man-- and what they mean for a future where software is everything.
In just a decade and half Jack Ma, a man who rose from humble beginnings and started his
career as an English teacher, founded and built Alibaba into the second largest Internet
company in the world. The company’s $25 billion IPO in 2014 was the world’s largest, valuing
the company more than Facebook or Coca Cola. Alibaba today runs the e-commerce services that
hundreds of millions of Chinese consumers depend on every day, providing employment and
income for tens of millions more. A Rockefeller of his age, Jack has become an icon for the
country’s booming private sector, and as the face of the new, consumerist China is courted by
heads of state and CEOs from around the world. Granted unprecedented access to a wealth of
new material including exclusive interviews, Clark draws on his own first-hand experience of
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key figures integral to Alibaba’s rise to create an authoritative, compelling narrative
account of how Alibaba and its charismatic creator have transformed the way that Chinese
exercise their new found economic freedom, inspiring entrepreneurs around the world and
infuriating others, turning the tables on the Silicon Valley giants who have tried to stand
in his way. Duncan explores vital questions about the company’s past, present, and future:
How, from such unremarkable origins, did Jack Ma build Alibaba? What explains his relentless
drive and his ability to outsmart his competitors? With over 80% of China’s e-commerce
market, how long can the company hope to maintain its dominance? As the company sets its
sights on the country’s financial and media markets, are there limits to Alibaba’s ambitions,
or will the Chinese government act to curtail them? And as it set up shop from LA and San
Francisco to Seattle, how will Alibaba grow its presence and investments in the US and other
international markets? Clark tells Alibaba’s tale within the wider story of China’s economic
explosion—the rise of the private sector and the expansion of Internet usage—that haver
powered the country’s rise to become the world’s second largest economy and largest Internet
population, twice the size of the United States. He also explores the political and social
context for these momentous changes. An expert insider with unrivaled connections, Clark has
a deep understanding of Chinese business mindset. He illuminates an unlikely corporate titan
as never before, and examines the key role his company has played in transforming China while
increasing its power and presence worldwide.
This New York Times bestselling guide covers essential skills and strategies for surviving
any catastrophe—from natural disasters to zombies attacks. How to Survive Anything covers
situations ranging from the unexpected to the unthinkable, deftly balancing real-life
survival know-how with wild scenarios that most likely won’t ever happen. But, on the other
hand, who would you rather have in your bunker? The guy who read up on killer robots or the
one who didn’t? The editors of Outdoor Life magazine cover everything from disaster
preparedness to subsistence hunting and fishing, to which guns to use against the undead.
After reading the expert advice in this manual, you’ll be prepared for whatever this world
throws at you.
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